
MEMO TO  : Village Board of Trustees  

 

 

FROM  : William J. Mueller       

   Village President       

 

 

DATE  : August 24, 2004        

 

 

SUBJECT  : Re-appointments  – Plan Commission, Zoning Board  

   of Appeals and Board of Fire and Police Commissioners    

 

 

I am asking for the concurrence of the Village Board in the re-appointments of Don Ryan, 

Martin Burke and Sondra Zorn to the Plan Commission for four-year terms of office until 

2008; the re-appointment of Mary Newman to the Zoning Board of Appeals for a five-

year term of office until 2009 and the re-appointment of Tenny Ahn to the Board of Fire 

and Police Commissioners for a three-year term of office until 2007.     

 

Your favorable consideration of this request is appreciated.  

 

/cb  

 

 


